***********************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish ***************************************************
November 21, 2010

Thirty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday, November 20


4:00 – Mass for All Souls

Sunday, November 21


8:00  -- Mass for All Souls


9:30 – Clement Powers – 1st Anniversary
          11:30 – Mass for the People


6:00 – Mass for All Souls
Wednesday, November 24

6:00 – Mass of Thanksgiving
Saturday, November 27

4:00 – Elizabeth Hewins – 16th Anniversay

Sunday, November 28


8:00 – Shawn Cannizzo – 3rd Anniversary


9:30 – Mass for the People

11:30 – Mass of All Souls
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SKI TRIP
FEBRURY 18 -- 21ST
SIGN UPS FOR THIS FUN EVENT

WILL BE AFTER THE TEEN MASS 

ON NOVEMBER 21

A DOWN PAYMENT WILL BE REQUIRED AT THAT TIME.

PLEASE LISTEN FOR ANNOUNCEMENTS
AT CCD.
$100 Deposit is required
Pope Benedict XVI has requested a prayer vigil for life to be held in dioceses throughout the world on the First Sunday of Advent.  Our Archdiocesan Vigil will be held

At the Cathedral of the Holy Cross, Lower Church Nov 27, at 4:00 pm. 5:30 Mass to follow vigil for the First Sunday in Advent. Cardinal Sean O’Mally will be the presider.

Our Shared Treasure

November 14th Collection:  $6803
Grand Annual:  $7085 
Thank you for your continued generosity
St. Vincent de Paul 

  Things will be busy this week as the Pantry is open on Monday for our Thanksgiving week food distribution. As you know from our previous messages, demand has been great at the pantry over the last few months. We have been purchasing food to supplement your gifts but we are low on a number of items. We could use tuna, baked beans and Spaghettio's. Personal care items such as shampoo and deodorant are always welcome-- as are cash donations!
This year the "Holiday House Tours" will be donating the funds to the two pantries in East Bridgewater! The tours will be held on Sunday, December 12 from noon until 4:00 p.m. Your support of this event would be appreciated. Please call Maria Buckley at 508.378.0123 for tickets or information.
The East Bridgewater office of Bridgewater Savings Bank (formerly East Bridgewater Savings) will be collecting food for the two pantries this month. Donations may be left there during business hours or at the church. 

Thank you for your continued support of the pantry.
Pieta
     Pieta, a bereavement support group for parents who have suffered the loss of a child of any age, will be holding their 27th Annual Lighting Service on Sunday, November 28th. The service will be held at St. Timothy Church, 650 Nichols St. Norwood MA Parents who have os a child come together in prayer, song and support as we light a candle in memory of each child who has gone before us.

     The service begins a 1:00 p.m. and will be followed by a reception in the church hall for sharing and refreshments. Everyone is welcome.

     For further information or directions to the church, please call: Barbara Waters 508-384-6663; Roberta Willard 508-588-7868; Jo Callari 508-668-3105.

Project Rachel
Do you know someone who is carrying grief and sorrow over past abortions? Project Rachel is the post-abortion ministry of the Catholic Church to help those dealing with the pain of abortion.  Project Rachel will offer a “Come to the Waters” post abortion healing retreat on Saturday, December 4 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.. Location is confidential. For more information and registration, contact Project Rachel at 508-651-3100 or help@projectrachelboston.com

Start your Christmas Shopping at

St. John’s
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2nd ANNUAL CRAFT FAIR
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Sat, Nov 27th 

9am - 2-pm in the Church
Hall

Free Admission
Please call Mary Ann @ 508-378-4704
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 Any donations to the Catholic Women’s Club for the

“Attic Treasures”

May be dropped off at the 

Church Hall

Monday and Wednesday 

10am – 12 noon

LIGHTING OF THE TREES

The annual lighting of the trees on the Town Common will take place on Thursday Dec. 2 at 6:30 pm.  Prior to this special town event, there will be an ecumenical prayer service in St. John’s Church at 6:00 pm.  The pastors of all of the churches in town will be present for this very brief Advent service.  Following the service there will be candle light procession to the common for the lighting of the trees.  All are welcome. 

CHRISTMAS ON THE COMMON

The annual town-wide holiday event known as “Christmas on the Common”, will take place on Saturday Dec. 4th . The day begins with the Christmas parade with that special guest dressed in red at 10 am.  Following the parade there is a large variety of things to do for the young and the “young at heart.”  Christmas on the Common is sponsored by the Kiwanis Club of East Bridgewater.  This organization, as you know does an enormous amount of work for the needy of our town and they work hand and hand with St. John’s for this purpose. Christmas on the Common as well as the Christmas tree sale is one of the few fund raisers that they have for their important work.  Please support this important cause.  

Monthly Meat Raffle –Knights of Columbus
Saturday, November 27, 2010

1 to 3 p.m.

582 Bedford St. Rte 18/28 (behind Army National Guard)
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Dear Friends,

It’s good to be home!  It was a wonderful experience, a wonderful journey, really in many respects, a pilgrimage that I was privileged to make to Ghana.  I look forward to sharing this experience with you over the next few weeks, perhaps even in a presentation some evening and through the parish web site.  There are dozens of pictures and even a video that we can all enjoy.  However, the holidays are upon us and it is time to go back to work!

This Wednesday evening at 6:00, I will celebrate a special Mass of Thanksgiving for all of God’s many blessings to us; and they are many.  As the saying goes, “God is good all of the time and all of the time God is good.”  As an individual and as a parish we need to acknowledge that in prayer and worship. I hope that everyone will make an effort to come together for this most special Mass to remind ourselves that “all good gifts come from God.” I know that it is a busy time of year but try to break away from whatever you are doing Wednesday evening for 45 minutes to thank God.  Please bring a bag or two of canned or dried/boxed food for the food pantry.  There will be a collection and all of the funds will be given to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul to help them in their ministry to the needy of the parish. 

Let me take this opportunity to wish you all a very blessed and Happy Thanksgiving.  I will be celebrating this feast with my family here in the rectory.  Wherever you are, know that you will be in my prayers in a most special way that day.

God bless, 

Fr. Wally 


�





UPCOMING DATES TO CONSIDER





NOV 24 – Thanksgiving Eve Mass--6 pm Weds evening


NOV 27 -- Craft Fair in Church Hall


DEC 2 – ADVENT SERVICE – 


	6 pm. Prayer Service at St. John’s


	6:30 pm. Lighting of the Christmas Tree


Dec 4 – Christmas on the Common


Dec 8 – 9:00 am & 7:00 pm Mass –Holy Day 


Dec 8 – Parish Council Meeting following 7 pm Mass


Dec 12 –Christmas Tree Decorating Party 2-6 pm


FEB 18 – 21 – SKI TRIP











St. John’s


Christmas Giving Tree


Is up.


Please help someone in need by taking a tag from the tree.


All donations should be returned no later than �Sunday, December 12th.





Please remember to write the amount of the donation on the gift card. 
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